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Good afternoon,


As most of you are aware, Dorian is now a major hurricane (Cat 3 with max winds of 115 mph)  and will be


approaching the southeast/east central coast of the Florida peninsula in the coming days.  The current


forecast track from the National Hurricane Center brings the center of the hurricane onshore sometime


Tuesday morning.  Forecast projections continue to indicate that a sharp turn to the northwest and north


along or near the east coast of Florida, Georgia and the Carolinas.


Of course, these forecast trends can change and there is still some risk for Dorian to progress further west


before turning north which could influence impacts in the southeast region.  However, the eventual track of


Dorian through Florida and beyond is still several days away.  Thus, no impacts are expected at this time for


north Alabama or southern middle Tennessee during the next 5-7 days if at all.  In fact, the next 5-7 days


will remain mostly dry and seasonably hot, with just a slight chance of a thunderstorm on Wednesday.


With this in mind, unless large changes in the forecast occur, we will not be sending further updates over


the holiday weekend.


Thanks for all you do.
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